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Dear Colleagues,

The management of the injured ventricle is a rapidly changing and rapidly evolving field. As practitioners in cardiac surgery, we
have learned that communication with our colleagues from other centers about “the way that it is being done” is among the most
important methods of  keeping abreast of the rapid progress that is taking place in the fields of cardiac surgery and cardiology.  Thus,
we attempted to organize the First  Bursa Advanced Training Hospital Cardiovascular Surgery Symposium.  Admission of more than
150 participants to our meeting not only from Turkey, but also from USA and Greece honored us.

We appreciate that ‘The Anatolian Journal of Cardiology’ has offered us to publish the presentations made at our meeting as a sup-
plement.  The journal which is covered in the SCIE, has approved our symposium as an adjunct to science by this proposal, which has
been great pleasure for me. I would like to express my dearest thanks to the editor Dr. Bilgin Timuralp for this kind offer.  

With my best regards

Ahmet Özyaz›c›o¤lu
Clinic of Cardiovascular Surgery
Bursa Yüksek ‹htisas Hospital
Bursa, Turkey
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